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Motion of Support for Physical Anthropology at McGill 
Whereas, following the expected retirement of Professor Michael Bisson from the Department of Anthropology McGill will be left with no faculty members that are specialized in and in a position to teach prehistoric or physical archaeology, osteology, and lithic technology on a long term basis and all of which are major subsections of the field.
Whereas, the absence of an expert in these areas will limit avenues of research for current and prospective students, as well as reduce access to the teaching collection and other resources that McGill has acquired over the years.
Whereas, the Anthropology Students Association collected 557 signatures on a petition stating:
As students of anthropology and archaeology, we believe that a world-class university should acknowledge the incredible diversity of archaeological scholarship by offering courses that cover its major sub-disciplines. Furthermore, we believe that the absence of an expert in the areas of lithic technologies and Paleolithic Europe and Africa will limit avenues of research for current and prospective students, as well as reduce access to the teaching collection and other resources that McGill has acquired over the years. We are aware that McGill is currently facing a situation in which hiring must be limited and restricted to a few positions in any given year. However, we feel that it would be in the best interests both of the University, and of the student body, to fill the position left vacant by Professor Bisson’s retirement as soon as rehiring becomes possible.
Whereas, an ad-hoc planning committee of the Department of Anthropology is currently mandated to “draw up a profile for the hiring of someone immediately... within a plan for further development of the program, and more hires, over the next few years.”

Be It Resolved That, the AUS adopt a stance in support of the Anthropology Students Association’s efforts to ensure the continued teaching and research of prehistoric or physical archaeology, osteology, and lithic technology on a long term basis in the Department of Anthropology,


Be It Further Resolved That the AUS express this stance through a letter written by the movers addressed to the Chair of Anthropology Professor Kristin Norget, the Dean of Arts Christopher Manfredi, and the aforementioned ad-hoc planning committee.
Moved by:
Jacob Greenspon, AUS VP Academic
Jacob Leon, ASA VP External
� From correspondence between AUS VP Academic and Chair of Anthropology Professor Kristin Norget, March 17th 2014





